2 December 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

The rearranged visit for Y6 pupils to Beggars Wood will be on Monday 6 December. This will be to take part in a tree planting session.

The Trust will work with both classes after lunch. Mrs Warren's class will leave school at 12.30pm and then return to school. Miss Stephenson's class will leave school around 1.30pm and will be back in school for 3.00pm.

This event will be weather dependent. The children will need to wear sensible walking shoes, waterproof coat and hat/gloves as the weather is to get colder.

Yours faithfully

Johanna James

Johanna James Headteacher